
Subject: 
Date: Fri, 7 May 2004 11:50:13 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "James Ridge" <James_Ridge@dnv.org>,

"Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@dnv.org>
CC: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

Mayor Bell;

I will not be able to meet with the "North Vancouver Harassment Inquiry Committee" until
later this year.  I had requested a  6 months time frame for preparing my defense,
starting from the date of the issue of a press release on May 5,2004, to what is clearly
a continuation of harassment and witch hunt by Mayor Bell and Council. 

I am also requesting legal assistance to the same degree as has been provided to staff
and/or any person pertaining to this matter, be they in the present employ of the
District or not. 

Furthermore, I request  free access to all documents on demand including correspondence
both to and from the Customer Service and Quality Assurance Committee and other material
as the case may be. 

This is independent of the ability of any member of this Inquiry Committee to do so and
may include copies of motions, correspondence,  legal documents, minutes and email. This
may include recorded protests against violations of procedure  by the Mayor  as well as
copies of minutes and/or material pertaining to compensation to members of Council for
expenditures in violation of Council procedure and without Council's knowledge, including
documents indicating the presence of the Mayor acting as chair at such meetings in
violation of the conflict of interest policy. I may also include documents pertaining to
the KPMG, Northlands, Canlan, Heritage Fund and Infrastructure Reserve Fund issues. 

It may also include documented complaints brought to the attention of the Mayor and/or
the previous manager for providing misleading  and /or false information to Council and
the public pertaining to pertinent issues.  It may also include for example copies of a
motion  requesting clarification on the dispensation of free Rec Commission passes to
members of Council and their families,  but not acted on by the Mayor, notwithstanding
public statements on his part to do so.  

Thank you,

Ernie Crist   
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